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To: CVG Airlines and Ground Operators 
 
From:  David Cameron, Airport Security Coordinator 
 

Subject:  Gate SE-20 Opening  
 

Date: January 19, 2016 

 

  

Gate SE-20, on South Airfield Road, is now open and in use.  There is a gate guard at this position 

24 hours per day.  The process to enter through this gate is the same as any other gate with a 

guard.  Anyone wanting to access the gate must have ramp driving privileges on their badge and 

must have a ramp vehicle permit.  Any vehicle with a red ramp permit will be subject to search prior 

to entry.   

 

This access should be used only when necessary to access the airfield from the south.  Additionally, 

it is very important that anyone using this gate be aware of cross traffic on South Airfield Road.  Do 

not block traffic or allow a vehicle to hang out into the traffic lane when at the gate.  Due to the 

increased traffic in and out of this gate, drivers should use increased caution when approaching this 

area on South Airfield Road. Please contact David Cameron, Airport Security Coordinator at 859-

767-3050 with any questions. 

  

                 


